
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

       30th September 2022 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

October  

13th—Flu Immunisations, registration form to be completed online by 

parent/carer, e-link and session code have been sent on Parentmail.  

21st—Training day 2—School closed 

Wb: 17th Oct—Parent/Carer Evenings 

24th—28th—Half term 

31st—Individual School photos 

November  

1st  - Book fair  

      Week 3 for school lunches next week 

Christian value of our fortnight 

 

This week children have been thinking 
of the value  “WISDOM ”.   

Finding out a good thing to do and doing it.           
The Children thought more about asking the 
right people for help when they need it and 
making sure they follow advise from wise 
people. Children thought about the Bible 
Verse that says: “If any of you lacks wisdom 
you should ask God…and it will be given to 
you.” (James 1:5-6) 

 

 

 

Harvest Collective will be 20th October 9:10-10am 

in the main hall.   If you wish to make a donation 

please could it be packet food unopened such as 

pasta, cereals or tin food this could be 

soups, meat, beans or fruit 

 

 

Flu forms were sent out via Parentmail, please can you click 

on the link,  whether you are allowing your child to have it 

or not.  

https://links.inhealthcare.co.uk/solent-southampton-flu 

Session code- 144751  

Please be aware that the E-link will close 10th October 

prior to the school session 13th October, without parental 

consent your child will not be able to receive their flu im-

munisation in school)   

This week’s Lovely Hat winners 

The parent course starts on 11th October at 

9-11am,  if you are interested please can 

you get in touch with Claire Rodgers via 

school email or leave a message in recep-

tion. 

Innovators Lucianna 

Discoverers Phebe 

Green Adv Rey 

Blue Adv Alex J 

Explorers Ava 

Pioneers Rachel 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

Mental Wellbeing 

This poster might help conversations with your 
child about how they are feeling and then what 
they could do to help themselves. The idea is to 
help ourselves to be in the “green zone.” 

 

 

 

We have loved seeing how smart all our children are  in 

their school uniform.   

Please may we remind you to label your child’s/children’s 

uniform/bags and bottles as we are starting to get a collec-

tion of lost/misplaced items in school.   

If your child/children has a lost item please ask the teacher 

to look in the box or ask if you can look yourself. 

By having the uniform/bags or bottles labelled we know 

who to return it to. 

 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 19th September 2022 

 

Trailblazers          93.3% 

Innovators                        94.2% 

Discoverers                      96.3% 

Blue Adventurers           92.2% 

Green Adventurers        91.0% 

Explorers                          90.5% 

Pioneers                            82.4% 

 

Whole School          91.4%   

Well Done Discoverers 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning 19th September 2022  

Trailblazers        0 children late 

Innovators                      2 children late  

Discoverers                    0 children late 

Blue Adventurers          0 children late 

Green Adventurers       2 children late 

Explorers                         children late 

Pioneers                          0 children late 

 

Last week there were 5 instances of lateness by 4 

children and 1 hour and 42 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.  Please contact 

us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

  Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org        w: www.hopecommunityschool.org 
 


